
B R A N D E D  P R E S E N T A T I O N



SPORTS BOTTLES

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

REF 846 - STANDARD 500ML CLEAR



SPORTS BOTTLES

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

REF 846 - STANDARD 500ML SOLID



SPORTS BOTTLES

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

REF 845 - STANDARD 750ML CLEAR



SPORTS BOTTLES

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

REF 845 - STANDARD 750ML SOLID



SPORTS BOTTLES

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

REF 1743 - ARCITC ICE 1 LITRE CLEAR



SPORTS BOTTLES

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

REF 847 - STANDARD 300ML SOLID



TEACHER GIVEAWAY

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

REF 1740 - NEW RIBBED COFFEE TUMBLER 350ML



TEACHER GIVEAWAY

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

REF 1091PP/SLEEVE - MEDIUM TRAVEL CUP 450ML



TEACHER GIVEAWAY

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

COFFEE & WATER BOTTLE COMBO

RIBBED COFFEE TUMBLER & 
1 LITRE ARCTIC ICE

RIBBED COFFEE TUMBLER | ARCTIC ICE 1 LITRE | 3 PIECE TPE 
FOOD CONTAINER SET



TEACHER GIVEAWAY

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

REF 512 - PENCIL CUP WITH CONTENTS | REF 581 - LETTER OPENER



CHRISTMAS RANGE

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

REF 739 – TUCAN TUMBLER 600ML



SPORTS EVENT ITEMS

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

REF 1323 - SOCCER 
CAP TUMBLER 600ML

REF 424 -RUGBY MEMORY
BALL 500ML

REF 1027 - FUN SOCCER 
GLASSES

REF 712 - REFEREE WHISTLE WITH 
CORD LANYARD RE
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VEHICLE ITEMS

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

LICENSE DISCS

REF 301C - DIRECT PRINT REF 301A - STICKER REF 301D - DOMED STICKER



BABY ON BOARD | LANYARDS

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION
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REF 205 – BABY ON BOARD



LUNCHBOXES

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

CLUB SLICE LUNCHBOX WITH STANDARD 500ML 
BOTTLE

DAGWOOD WITH STANDARD 300ML

REF 1063 – CLUB SLICE | REF 1229 - DAGWOOD



REF 1061 - LUMO LARGE LUNCHBOX

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

SOLID | CLEAR LID SOLID BASE | FULL CLEAR 



LUNCHBOXES

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

REF 754B - TREASURE CHEST WITH 300ML STANDARD BOTTLE



LUNCHBOXES

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

REF 1228 - 3 PIECE TPE FOOD CONTAINER SET



SPORTS BOTTLES

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

REF 796 - WIRE BOTTLE CARRIER |REF 835 - SPORTEC 10 800ML



TABLEWARE | STATIONERY

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

REF 1090 - 800ML CANISTER SET REF 1089P - CANISTER WITHOUT LID



STATIONERY

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

REF 586PP B - PENCIL CASE WITH CONTENTS | REF 586PP A -  
PENCIL CASE



STATIONERY

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

REF 512 - PENCIL CUP REF 556 - STATIONERY RULER 30CM



DRINKWARE

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

REF 1126 - DOUBLE WALL CANDY CUP 400ML
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